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J. Nelson Rigby Funeral Home, IllC, James N. Rigby 111, Supervisor

November 6, 2009

Arthur Coccodrilli, IRRC Chairman
333 Market Street 14th. Floor
Harrisburg, Pa. 17101

Dear Mr. Chairman,

I'm writing to you today in regard to the State Board of Pennsylvania
Funeral Director's proposed Regulation 16A-4816, which helps
define what an "unlicensed employee can do". This regulation has
been under review, debated and discussed on for the past four

As President of the Delaware County Funeral Directors Assoc-
iation, and a fifth generation Funeral Director, I fully
support Regulation 16A-4816.

Sincerely,

Pp. i^/>y
Barnes N. Rigby I I I
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